
Dear [Parent's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improving our 

educational services at [School Name], we are seeking feedback from our valued parents. 

We would greatly appreciate your participation in our Private School Services Survey. Your 

insights and experiences are vital in helping us enhance our programs and support your child's 

success. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey at your convenience. It should take approximately 

[estimated time] to fill out. Your responses will remain confidential. 

You can access the survey using the following link: [survey link] 

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing your valuable feedback! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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